
STATISTICAL REPORT FOR THE WEEK OF APRIL 18, 2021 
8:30 Worship Attendance = 90                    10:30 Worship Attendance = 73       
Total Sunday Attendance = 163         Wednesday Connection Groups = 104 
 

Financial Giving Breakdown General Fund   
Loose $1,018.55 
Envelopes $4,080.00 
Total General Fund  $5,098.55 

 

      Weekly General Fund offering needed for budget = $6,241.85 
 

CCDR Offerings (Mortgage) 
CCDR Giving $1,225.00 

      Weekly CCDR offering needed for mortgage = $1,366.38 
NOTES:  Current Mortgage Debt = $670,220.29 
 Monthly Mortgage = $5,920.28  
 

Other Designated Giving 
Fountain Project $700.00 
Missions $52.00 
Total Other Designated Giving $752.00 

 

Total Weekly Offering:  
$5,098.55 + $1,225.00 + $752.00 = $7,075.55 

NOTES:  
    (1) The offerings listed above do not include Online Giving.   
     (2) Online Giving for March was    GF = $3,898.00    CCDR = $1,155.00 
 
Reminders and Upcoming Events: 
4/25: SS Poster Contest 1-3 pm; Local Pine Wood Derby at noon 
4/28: Promise Kids Zoom meeting at 6:00 pm 
 Promise Kids meeting in person at 7:00 pm 
 Wednesday Connection Youth 7:00 pm 
 Wednesday Adult Connection Groups 7:00 pm 
5/1: Men’s Prayer Group at 8:00 am 
5/9: Camp Kennedy Sunday; 2021 Baby bottle Blast begins 
5/11: Women’s Ministry Meeting 6:30 pm 
5/16: Thank Offering Service hosted by Women’s Ministries 
 8:30 and 10:30 Services 
     Karate School meets every Monday and Thursday at 6:00 pm 
     Cub Scout group meets each Tuesday at 6:00 pm 
     Good News Club meets each Tuesday and Thursday at 4:15 pm 

Newville First Church of God 
April 25, 2021  

8:30 & 10:30 am 
 

Musical Prelude - A Time of Preparing to Worship 
Songs of Worship 

 “Death Was Arrested”                     Video 
 “As The Deer”         Video 

A Time of Prayer 
In The Word                   Pastor Wayne 
     Message Series: “Collide” 
     Message:  “Take A Stand” 
     Text:  Colossians 2:8; Matthew 7:24-27 
Song of Worship  

“I Need Thee Every Hour”            Page 638 
A Prayer of Sending 
Musical Postlude – A Time of Reflection 

 
Many children have been born into our church family 
in the past year.  Pastor Wayne will be offering Child 
Dedication services during the month of May for any 
family who would like to dedicate their child to the 
care of the Lord.  We will limit the number of families 
each week for the dedication service.  If you would 
like to dedicate your child, please contact the church 

office at 717-776-5223 or office@tcp, or Pastor Wayne at 717-
448-6994 or pastorwayne@tcp.church.   
 
Legos Needed!  Promise Kids are looking for donations of 
Legos for their Lego night on May 12th.  If you have any that 
you would be willing to donate, contact Katie Kane. 
 
WE NEED YOUR HELP with teaching, substituting, or helping in 
Kidz and Youth areas within our church.  Contact Katie Kane, 
Shawn Peale or Pastor Wayne with how 
you can volunteer to serve!! 



Beginning on Sunday, May 2nd, we are adding an additional way 
for you to give your offerings to the Lord.  There will be an 
offering plate located at each of the entrance doors to the 
sanctuary where you can place your offering when you enter 
before the service.  You may also continue to place your offering 
in any of the three offering boxes in the foyer, give on-line 
through our web page, 
 

On Sunday, May 9th, we will be observing 
“Kennedy Camp Sunday”.  Attending summer camp 
at Camp YoliJwa is a wonderful experience for our 
children and teens.  As a church, we offer financial 
assistance to families to make camp affordable.  
The church will pay HALF of the weekly cost for 

your student to attend a week of camp.  We also offer additional 
assistance as needed through the Kennedy Camp Fund for 
families who need additional financial help for their child to 
attend camp.  If you would like to contribute to the Kennedy 
camp fund, you may place your gift in an envelope and mark it 
"Camp."  Thank you for your support.  
 
The 2021 Baby Bottle Blast will begin on Mother’s Day, May 9th 
and filled bottles will be collected on Father’s Day, June 20th! 
 
A Thank Offering service, hosted by Women’s 
Ministry will be held Sunday May 16th during 
both 8:30 and 10:30 services. 
 

Join us for the new series 
 

"The Christian Faith is on a collision 
course with the culture of the world we 
live in!" Do the values of the world we live 
in align with the values of our Faith?   
 
 

April 25 - Take  A Stand, Colossians 2:8, Matthew 7:24-27 
May 2 - Be Transformed, Romans 12:2 
May 9 - Get the Truth, Proverbs 23:23 
May 23 - Love What Matters, 1 John 2:15-17 

 
          (May 16th will be a special Thank Offering Service) 

Promise Kids Wednesday Night Clubs have two options 
to learn about God! 

Promise Kids meeting by ZOOM at 6:00 p.m. 
Promise Kids meeting in person at 7:00 p.m. 

  At 6 pm, Promise Kids Zoom will be offered to any families who wish 
to participate virtually.  Email or phone Katie Kane to receive Zoom 
link.   
 

  From 7-8 pm, Promise Kids Clubs will meet in-person at the church.  
Mask guidelines and health precautions will be in place.  Questions?   
You can reach Katie at 717-448-9218 or katie@tcp.church 
 

 
Sunday Connection Groups and Locations 

 
Friendship Class and Genesis Class 
    Will meet in large classroom on the right side of the sanctuary. 
 

New Life Class 
    Will meet in large classroom on the left side of the sanctuary.  
 

Couples Connection 
    Will meet in the All Purpose Building 
 

Young Adults and Power Connection 
    Meeting locations to be determined  
 

Middle and High School Students 
    Will meet in the Middle School classroom 
 

Pre-school and 1st through 5th grade  
    Will meet in the Children’s Connection Center     

 
With the regathering of our Connection Groups, for the safety of yourself 
and others, please continue to distance in your seating in the sanctuary and 
especially in small classrooms.  We still encourage you to wear a mask, if 
possible, when entering the church and moving around the building.  Wearing 
a mask is also encouraged when seated in the smaller class areas.  We 
appreciate your cooperation in these safety precautions.    

mailto:katie@tcp.church

